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I Gordon Hill of 26 Kroombit Street Biloela Qld 4715 do not support the proposal to extend the
State of Emergency and the bill to amend any of the current Acts.
 
As I see it there has been a continued corruption of power which clearly has not demonstrated
any effectiveness of this SOE. In the 2 years of this SOE we have seen people lose their lives,
businesses destroyed, families destroyed, and ordinary people segregated from the community.
How has this been allowed to continue as we see that the information being put out from the
State government is in fact incorrect. We now know that the vaccine that is being forced onto
people to be one of the privileged is in fact not what we are being told. Countless people have
been seriously harmed many even have died from it, while documentation proving this has been
hidden from the public, even the trials by the companies have been falsely documented,
concealing adverse reactions. So can we continue with this SOE when the information provided
was and is incorrect. We know there are effective treatments which are much cheaper this has
been well documented as well, but sponsored “experts” and professionals dismiss these and
even ban the effective medications.
These vaccines well gene therapy drugs also documented to prove that they do alter your DNA
and countless side affects do nothing to prevent or stop spreading the virus.
The number of people that have died from Covid has seriously been over-stated, the majority
having 3 or more other underlying conditions and the average age was over 80, yes they may
have had covid but didn’t actually die from it. The government deliberately spread the
misinformation trying to make it seem worse than what it really was.
The cost to brainwash people into getting the vaccine by bullying, coercion, bribery, loss of
employment has been very disheartening from the very people we are meant to trust and have
our best interest at heart and we the taxpayer has to foot the bill for this. Now I do not trust
them as I see it’s only about power and money, and many professionals including politicians are
being sponsored by the international companies selling the vaccines and accepting the
documents saying they are safe. No long-term studies, fast tracked for approval and no liability
on them.
So I say NO to the Bill and extension. Treat it like the flu as it should have been in the first place
treat it with known drugs which do work and let people get on with their lives and stop the
segregation of our community.  
     
   
 
Regards,

 
Gordon Hill
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